
05.27.2022 

 

Hello Parents of Silver Door 1, 

 

Reminder that Monday, May 30 is Memorial Day. School will be CLOSED! 

 

In Language Arts and Reading we had a review week. This week we reviewed the short vowel sound for 

a,e,i,o and u. Then we went over different topics that we learned throughout the year such as: 

capitalization, punctuation, cause and effect, nouns, and fantasy vs. realism. Lastly, we read a lot of 

stories like The Napping House, Duck Soup, and First Graders From Mars. 

 

In Math, we finished the last chapter of our book, Chapter 12.  This week the students learned how to 

fill containers to their capacity and then figure out which one holds the most or the least. Next, they 

completed their test on Thursday.  On Friday, we introduced the clock. Next week we will be reviewing 

time and money to prepare for second grade. 

 

In Science, we completed our last topic, Matter. The students learned that matter is anything that can 

take up space. Next, they learned the three stages of matter: solid, liquid, and gas. Then they learn that 

matter can change or mix together. Lastly, they completed a worksheet for their final science grade.  

 

"Do what you can, with what you have, where you are."- Theodore Roosevelt 

 

Have a great long weekend!!! 

Ms. Sammy 


